Kathy McAnany

29695 W Lakeview Cir
Spring Hill, KS. 66083
(913) 915-2015
kemcanany@gmail.com

March 10, 2021

Dr. Mark Steffen, Senator
Room 235-E

Kansas State Capitol
300 SW 10th St.
Topeka, KS. 66612

Dear Sen. Steffen,

I am writing today because these matters are of great importance to me and my
family. I will be brief to respect your time.

I advocate for your support of KS Bill 212. Please prevent KDHE from
adding additional vaccines to the childhood schedule. This, I believe, should be
a family choice not a mandate. I have a child who was permanently damaged
by vaccine.

I also advocate for KS Bill 213. Our vaccine choices shouldn’t be mandated,
let alone as a prerequisite for employment. I was under the impression that our
health records and choices were a private matter.

I am pleased the Senate approved SB 273. Thank you so much.

Sincerely yours,
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Kathy McAnany



